Amended Budget Hearing Notice
Wesclin CUSD #3

Notice is hereby given by the Board of Education of Wesclin School District #3 in the County of Clinton, State of Illinois, that a tentative amended budget for said school district for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2022 and ending June 30, 2023 will be on file and conveniently available for public inspection Monday, May 1 through June 20, 2023 at Wesclin School District Office, 699 Wesclin Road, Trenton, Illinois between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. Monday through Friday until said Public hearing.

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing on said budget will be held at the regular Board of Education meeting which begins at 6:00 p.m. on the 20th day of June, 2023 at Wesclin High School, 699 Wesclin Road, Trenton, Illinois.








Secretary, Board of Education








Connie Elmore
